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Dear Director, 
 
I have become aware of the abuseive treatment suffered by greyhounds in NSW 
 
Please help us to limit breeding to reduce extreme numbers of these dog being euathanased, 
humanly or otherwise. 
Drugging these animals to maximize their racing abilities needs to be stopped. Injuries from 
racing in particular needs to be monitored and animal cruelty should not be tolerated.  
Allowing the export of these as with all animals to countries without efficient animal cruelty laws 
needs to be stopped immediately.  
 
Please do not ignore my concern for these animals it's an issue that deserves all of our attention.  
 
Thank you 
 
Leanne Seath 
 


